
 
 
 
 
 

You’re Invited to the 

 

 NEW PARENTS TEA
 

Thursday, September 15 
             9:00 a.m. in the ALT library 
 
The ALT PTO invites you to join us for some 
refreshments as we welcome you to our school. 
Come meet our new principal and learn about the 
ALT PTO. We will address any questions you 
might have and share opportunities on how you 
can become involved. Younger siblings are always 
welcome at our meetings.  

 
 Please RSVP to Michelle Simon 
         at mbrahin@aol.com 
    by Monday, September 12. 
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